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I am writing to offer my strong support of the proposed changes to rule 5 and rule 6 that would
institute a permanent ban on the issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFO’s in the Buffalo
National River watershed.  This is a necessary and much needed step in protecting one of our states
most significant wonders and tourist attractions.  Thank you for your consideration.   Bill Pettit, PO Box
15, Cotter, AR 72626.
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